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Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
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As you'll know it's UEFA's Euro 2024 at present. Miss Langley has organised for each pupil to follow a 
different country in the competition with countries being picked at random. If your child would like to 
research at home any facts about their country/ draw their flag/ pinpoint it on an atlas they can bring 
this into school/send in a video to show to us all and gain Dojos as a reward for their extra work.  
 
If you don't know which country your child has drawn, please dojo your child's teacher who will let you 
know. Thank you! 

Our Summer Fair is THIS SATURDAY, please make sure you have told all your 
friends and family.  It would be lovely to see lots of you at school supporting our 

Friends Team. 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Hero’s with Lancashire Libraries 
- The free summer reading scheme is 
aimed at children aged 4-11 and will 
launch at the beginning of July, with free 
activities in the Lancashire libraries 
throughout the summer holidays.  For 
more information, please visit your local 
library.   
The children will find out more about this 
next week. 

Last Chance to get Great 
Eccleston show tickets from 

school - £1 entry tickets available 
for show weekend on 13th & 14th 

July, if you would like to 
purchase some please see Mrs 
Hill at school with the money, 
these are available on a first 

come, first served basis. 

Ms Thornton will leave us at the end of this term to 
have her baby before returning to us at Christmas. 
In order to celebrate her and the baby we will be 
having a party picnic lunch on Thursday 18th July. 
Mrs Billington will produce the lunch however to 
give it the party feel if parents would like to send in 
‘extras’ (crisps, cakes etc) please do, they MUST be 
shop bought though and avoid all sesame and nuts 
so that our whole school family can celebrate 
together. 
 

Middle School parents please come along on 
Wednesday 10th July at 2.30pm to watch your 

children perform songs they have learnt during their 
music lessons this year. 

 

On Monday 8th July we are hosting a careers fair for our Key Stage 2 
pupils in association with The Ogden Trust whose aim is to increase 
the uptake of physics post-16 by supporting physics education and 
engagement for all young people. We have been working closely 
with Mhairi Mitchison from The Ogden Trust this year which has 
provided our older pupils with a number of STEM opportunities. The 
fair will run from 1pm to 2pm for our Middle School and Upper 
School pupils with 8 representatives from different companies and 
professions including BAE Systems, Lancaster University and the 
RAF. Treales School will then be visiting the careers fair from 2pm 
until 3pm and from 3pm you as parents of pupils at our school can 
come along to visit and find out which professions were represented 
and what they have talked to the children about.  
 

Happy Birthday to …   

                            Bella for Friday! 

The Library Van will be visiting on Friday for the last 
time this term, please return ALL library books to 
school ASAP. 

St Peter’s Primary School 
Alumini – Are you an ex-
pupil?  Scan the QR code 

and complete the 
questionnaire so we can 
see what jobs you now 

have. 



 
School Calendar  (New items in bold) 

 

Thursday 4th July Middle School and Upper School Educational Visit 

Friday 5th July Library Van Visit 

Saturday 6th July Summer Fayre 

Monday 8th July Careers Fair 

Wednesday 10th July Middle School concert 2.30pm 

Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July Year 5 and 6 Bikeability Training 

Tuesday 16th July Dress rehearsal of Panto Pandemonium! Upper 
School’s end of term performance  

Tuesday 16th July End of Term Disco 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Fun Day 

Thursday 18th July ‘Celebrate Ms Thornton’ lunch 

Thursday 18th July 2pm performance of Panto Pandemonium! 
 Upper School’s end of term performance  

Thursday 18th July 6pm performance of Panto Pandemonium!  
Upper School’s end of term performance 

Friday 19th July 11.30am Year 6 Leavers Presentation 

Friday 19th July School ends for pupils for the summer at 1:15pm 

Wednesday 4th September School reopens for pupils 

 
 
 
 


